January 20, 2022 Memorandum

Re. COVID protocols

An updated PHO order was issued on Jan 18, 2022. A revised official mandate will be posted to this
website soon but for now, the following summary applies until further notice:

Masks must be worn by all persons 5 and older within the facility, unless you are on the playing surface
or bench (team officials must still wear them on the bench when in a game setting).

All persons except players and those 12 years and under must be fully vaccinated to enter the facility.
Teams are responsible for checking for proof of vaccination of all persons who fit the criteria for their
event.

Tournaments and jamborees are not allowed until further notice. This rule will be revisited Feb 15th.

Glen Callihoo,

Head Safety and COVID communications officer
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